
From:   Van Dooren Mike   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   December 19, 2013

Subject:   FCC File# 0784-EX-L-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi,

I thought that was what I was doing? Who/what/where is the coordinating office in that area with phone
number please? Andrew  Tamanaha (andrew.tamana@faa.gov) / Lacey Spriggs (lacey.spriggs@faa.gov)
are my points of contact in the FAA and John Thompson the applicant responsible on the form will be the
person who shuts the system off in the case of need. Andrew have you coordinated with FAA and do you
have an NG T number (whatever those are)?

Thanks,
Mike


